TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

The undersigned took private lessons in Polish and Russian respectively at the Centrum
lezyka Polskiego (CJP) language school for almost three years, from 2007 to 2010. Over
these three vears, having two hours of Russian and two hours of Polish each week, I was
taught by four different teachers, depending on language and schedule. 1 found them all
mos! pedagogically competent and they all seemed to take a genuine interest in my actual
language learning needs — mainly professional in Russian and private in Polish and they
adapted the content of the lessons accordingly, both as regards topics and choice of
written materials. | can sincerely say that the CJP and its teachers helped me to
significantly improve my level of both Russian and Polish and that [ have had a lot of use

and pleasure of these improved language skills in my subsequent professional and private
life.

While all teachers were very good, Ms Lena Mlynarska stood out as a particularly
inspiring and pleasant teacher, but | have no hesitation in recommending the CJP and all

its teachers, without any reservations, to anybody interested in leaming or improving
their knowledge of Russian or Polish.

Strashourg, 18 December 2012

Mats
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